
-Check out our new board on the table in the assembly hall. This will be
the place to keep you informed of any happenings along with news in
the Chimes, bulletins and our website!
-Thanks for the volunteers who made 60 sub sandwiches for the South
Buffalo Community Table in May. Also during May, we filled 44 family
bags of food for East Aurora children that the Rural Outreach Center
identified as in need of supplemental food over weekends. Thank you to
Jake Clark for coordinating that.
-With the crisis in affordable housing we will be working with Family
Promise of WNY. Right now you can join our efforts in getting the 10
fleece blankets knotted to give to Family Promise. Thanks to the youth
group for helping us out with this project. See Cathy Dechert to help.
-Please consider joining our active team if you want to make a
difference in the community near or far. We need you and your ideas.
See Sara Guppenberger or Darcy Sowyrda

Presbyterian Women invite all to raise funds to support
PW’s mission work. Give yourself the birthday gift of
helping others by donating an amount of money to PW
that celebrates your age and fits into your budget. (Place
cash or checks made out to Presbyterian Women in an
envelope designated for PW in the offering plate). For
example, someone turning 57 years young can donate
$.57, $5.70 or $57. -Submitted by Amy DeMario

Al Anon: 
June 6, 13, 20, 27: 10am in the Lounge

Back Row Boys: 
June 5, 9am, Iron Kettle

Christian Education Meeting:
June 17, 6:30pm

Community Engagement Meeting:
June 6, 7pm

Deacons Meeting: 
June 25, 7pm

Men’s Group:
June 22: 9am, Fox Run

Ms. Bridget's Sprouts:
June 4, 5, 11, 12, 10:30am
June 11, 6:15pm
June 18, 25, 10am

Session Meeting:
June 10, 7:00pm

Women’s Group:
June 19, 6:30pm, location TBD

Worship Committee Meeting:
TBD
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First Presbyterian Church of East Aurora 
716-652-0160

Do you have a collection you'd like to show off?  Tea cups, teddy bears, fishing lures, Beanie Babies, Barbies,
fossils, hats?  Put them in the Russell Whiteman glass display cabinet. Talk to Carol Griffis to sign up!

Let's see what interests you!

Calling All June Babies!

Community Engagement News

Wednesday Morning Bible Study

Our bible study group will break for the
summer months, June July and
August. We will resume in September!

Check Us Out!

fpcea.org

http://fpcea.org/


June Birthdays! Happy Birthday Everyone!

Anne Floyd 
Laura Gill 
Aidan Griffis 
Lyra Griffis 
 Ethan Hausauer
 Heidi Baust Hausauer 
Michael Henry 

Catherine Heussler 
Davis Heussler 
Beulah Hosie
 Brenda Kelsey-Moore 
Cole Krieger 
Sarah Lincoln 
Kelsey Moore

Amy Pecoraro
Serena Poincelot 
Cameron Sinibaldi 
Laurie Smith
Helena Spencer 
Sara Stack

Graduation Survey

Come each week to join Ms. Bridget and her friend Sprout this summer! Sprouts is designed
to enhance your child's early growth & development and increase socialization. Get ready to
learn and have fun each Tuesday at 10:00am! Ages 6m-5y. Please contact Bridget Pacholec to
register at 716-982-2000.

Join us for worship Sundays at 10am, in person or on Facebook! 
The sacrament of Holy Communion is celebrated the first Sunday of every month.

Ms. Bridget's Sprouts

Session Highlights: May 13th

Mason Adams
Adam Beyer
 Michael Boldt
 John Bush
 Lucas Bush 
Nathan DeMario 
Jon Fisher 

-The PNC came to session to ask for a higher salary for our candidates.  There are not many candidates and
lots of churches looking, so we need to be competitive.
-Annie Clark as Office Administrator gave a report that she is frustrated with the lack of communication.  
Wednesday is the deadline for bulletin items, and the 15th of the month for Chimes articles.
-The roof on the CE wing will be redone this summer. 
-Pastor Drew has agreed to extend his contract with us through September..

Congratulations to the FPPS Class of 2037!

On Thursday, May 30, the four-year-old class celebrated the end of the year with a moving up
ceremony.  Congratulations everyone! We wish you the best of luck in kindergarten!

Calling All Graduates!
FPCEA would like to recognize the accomplishments of our young people. If you know of
someone in your family that is graduating from high school, college, or is moving up to 9th grade,
please fill in the information using the link below. Thank you. We are excited to hear about their
new adventures!

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=AQnmSF9yzU2BFq6Ss_ba6DNyKdUteMlEuLeTeOjoB51UM1AyRVFFR05QT1JXNEJIOUVCVDBDU1g5Ri4u

